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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Fri 9 Sept 
Parish Movie 
Tues 13 Sept 
Second Hand Uniform Sale 
3.00pm near the Canteen 
Wed 14 Sept 
Assembly on today at 2.30pm 
Parent and Student Health 
sessions (grades 5-6 only) 7.00
-8.15pm in Auditorium 
Thurs 15 Sept 
Gr 6 production 6.30pm in the 
Hall, gold coin donation 
Fri 16 Sept 
SHOW DAY End of Term 3 at 
3.15pm. Casual Day. 
NO ASSEMBLY TODAY 
Mon 3 Oct 
Professional Learning Day for 
Staff - No school for the chil-
dren 
Tues 4 Oct 
Start of Term 4 at 8.45am 
Fri Oct 14 
Parish Movie 
Sat 22 Oct 
Shopping Tour 
Mon 31 Oct 
Professional Learning Day for 
Staff (Report Writing) - No 
School for the children 
Tues 1 Nov 
Melbourne Cup Day Public 
Holiday 
Fri 4 Nov 
Parish Movie 
Fri 2 Dec 
Parish Movie 

Sacraments 
Wed 31 Aug 
Parent Confirmation Meeting 7-
8pm 
Thurs 8 Sept 
7.00pm First Reconciliation 
Fri 11 Nov 
7.00pm Confirmation 

END OF YEAR 
Wed 14 Dec 
End of Year Mass 
9.00am 
End of Term 4 for 
children at 3.00pm 

Reconciliation 
Jesus, reconciliation is a big word. It means that when we do anything 

unjust, to hurt other people, we need to tell them that we are sorry, that 
we will try not to hurt them again, that we want to be friends with them 

always. Thank you for the sacrament of Reconciliation, which helps me to 
tell you that I am sorry for the times when I have done anything to hurt 

you and other people, and that I want to be friends with you again, after 
I have turned away fro you. Please forgive me, Jesus. 

‘So the last will be first, and the first will be last’ Matthew 20:1-16 
Dear Parents, 
 
Last night Our Lady’s church was filled with students who had been 
preparing all year to receive their First Reconciliation and their fam-
ilies. The Sacrament of Reconciliation is a Sacrament of Healing, 
Forgiveness and Love. Our Parish Priest Father Peter led the cele-
bration together with Father Vinh, Father John from St Catherine of 
Sienna Parish and Father Renee from Our Lady of the Perpetual 
help parish.  
 
The children brilliantly dramatized the Bible story of the ‘Forgiving 
Father’ from Luke’s Gospel. They sang songs about how God is al-
ways welcoming us back to him when we make poor choices and the peace and joy that 
forgiveness brings. We were all so very proud of the way they conducted themselves. I 
would particularly like to thank the classroom teachers who have been preparing the stu-
dents to receive their First Reconciliation: Ms Glenda Wellington and Miss Jennifer Howe. 

You Are Invited to Attend the Year 6 Production of 

‘Baby Bear Is Missing’ 

When: Thursday 15 September at 6:30pm 

Where: In the School Hall 

Cost: A gold coin donation 

When a production fails all because of one mistake…. 

See how the characters try to find Baby Bear with some strange encounters and  

problems along the way……. 

Monday October the 3rd is a school closure day for students and a Profession-

al Learning Day for teachers. If you would like your child to be in whole day 

care at school with YMCA OSHC on this day please fill in the form that has 

been sent home. We need a minimum of15 children to enrol so that the YMCA 

can offer this service. 
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Safety Procedures 
 In order to ensure that all our safety procedures are in place we ask all parents to sign in at the front office. This 

includes if you are here as a parent helper, a member of the Parents and Friends, or volunteering in any capacity 
at the school.  

 Parents who drop their children off in the morning and then stay at school for a special event are still required to 
come to the office to sign-in. At all times we need to know who is on the school premises. 

 Once you have signed in you must wear your visitors badge and WWCC at all times while in the school until you 
sign out and hand it back to the office staff. 

 
Our Lady’s Show Day 
 Our Lady’s Show Day will be held next Friday the 16th of September, the last day of Term 3. There will be Farm 

Animals for the children to pat and see as well as roving circus performers during lunch time. 
 The Parents and Friends Committee have organised the show bags, pizza for lunch and a 

Lucky Dip for 50 cents a go during lunchtime.  
 For a gold coin donation the children will be able to come out of uniform on ‘Our Lady’s 

Show Day’ (next Friday September 16th). The money raised will be donated to the Catholic 
Alliance for People Seeking Asylum (CAPSA).  

 
Sun Smart 
 Now that Spring has arrived we ask all children to wear their school hats to school to make sure 

that they are protected from the harmful UV rays. 
 
Important Dates 
 End of Term 3 Assembly on Wednesday the 14th of September at 2:30pm in the Hall 
 No Assembly on Friday the 16th of September 
 Monday 3rd of October is a school closure day. Staff will be participating in Professional learning with Kath Mur-

doch focused on: How do I strengthen personalised learning through inquiry? 
 Term 4 starts for children on Tuesday 4 October 
 Start date for children in 2017 is Tuesday the 31st of January 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

Last Friday morning Our Lady’s school formed Circles 

of Prayer to prayer and show our solidarity for all Ref-

ugees and Asylum Seekers. It is part of our commit-

ment to Social Justice and the Catholic Social Teach-

ings. 

The staff and children all joined together for 5 minutes 

of prayer and reflection in the schoolyard. 

NIGHT OF THE NOTABLES…… 
You never know who you may meet… 

 
An invitation to all parents 

Come and see some of the most influential personalities in the history of Australia right here at Our Lady’s 
School. The Year 5 students have been conducting inquiries into the people who helped to shape Australia 
throughout history. They are eager to share their learning with the school community. 
 
When: Monday 12th of September between 3 and 4 o’clock  Where: The St Mary MacKillop Library 
 



Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

 Reconciliation Candidates 2016 Please pray for us 

CONGRATULATIONS to our WONDERFUL students who 

yesterday received the Sacrament of Reconciliation for 

the first time! 



P&F NEWS - SHOW DAY AND SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALE 
 
Second hand uniform sale – Tuesday 13 September 
There will be a second hand uniform sale straight after school on Tuesday 13 Septem-
ber. This is a great time to grab a bargain before Term 4. 
If you can help at the stall please join us in front of the canteen at 3pm. 
We are also looking for donations of clean uniforms in good condition. 
Please contact Sue Brown on parents@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au to arrange drop off. 

Show Day 
Show Day will be held on the last day of Term 3. To add to the fun of the day, the P&F 
Committee will be holding a lucky dip stall at lunchtime - 50c a turn. Please bring correct 
change.  
 
There will also be a limited amount of extra pizza for sale from the canteen on a first 
come, first served basis -$2 per slice. 
 
 

SPORT NEWS 
14 children (names in last week’s Newsletter) represented our school at the Zone Athletics at Newport Ath-
letics Track.  
Out of these 14 Will (1500m), Alex A (1500m), Makayla (Discus) and Breanna (Shot Put) will go on to repre-
sent the Keilor District at the Regional Athletics day next term. 
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A variety of seasonal fruit and vegetables are always offered to children for afternoon snack!   
A variety of arts, crafts, board games, construction, recreational activities, sensory and imaginary play opportunities are availa-
ble every day for children to choose.   
Homework & Home Readers Time – Our YMCA staff are there to encourage home readers and homework and most days we set 
aside a time to encourage this!  
If you or someone else is picking up your child (children) early from school and they are not attending the after school care, 
please let OSHC Team know. 
Bookings and Cancellations:  
It is important to book your child’s place so we can plan and expect their arrival at Before and After School Care.  To ensure the 
safety of your child please notify us of any absences or additional days of care via the My Family Lounge Portal http://
www.childrensservices.ymca.org.au/enrol/my-family-lounge-sign-in.html  
As a reminder please note that the cancellation period of 7 days notice applies for all Before and After School Care bookings. For 
additional information on our program please visit http://www.childrensservices.ymca.org.au/school-care/our- locations/our-

DAY ACTIVITY AFTERNOON TEA 

Monday 
Staff: Michelle & 
Myrna 

Inside: Hamma Beads Outside: Free play 
Seasonal Fruit & Veggies 
Noodles 

Tuesday 
Staff: Michelle, 
Lucette & Myrna 

Inside: Cooking Banana Bread for Tomorrow’s Afternoon Tea 
Outside: Game of Fruit Salad Homework & Readers. 

Seasonal Fruit & Veggies 
Rice Crackers 

Wednesday 
Staff: Phoebe & 
Myrna 

Inside: Doorknob Hangers Decorating Outside: Free play 
Seasonal Fruit & Veggies 
Banana Bread 

Thursday 
Staff: Michelle, 
Chelsea & Vicky 

Inside: Sparkly Dinosaurs Outside: Number Soccer Homework 
+ Readers 

Seasonal Fruit & Veggies 
Corn Chips and Dip 

Friday 
Staff: Michelle, 
Marlene & Phoebe 

Children’s Choice: Games, Activities Inside & Out. Cooking 
with Marlene 

Seasonal Fruit & Veggies 
Sandwiches 

For all Bookings and Cancellations 
please call us directly on 0401 700 401 
Email us: ourladysoshc@ymca.org.au 

For any Account Information please call our office on: 8371 0500 
www.childrensservices.ymca.org.au 

SUNSHINE COMMUNITY RAFFLE RESULTS 

1st Prize Ticket number 6896  T Losua (from St Paul’s West Sunshine) 

2nd Prize Ticket number 12769  W Edwards 

3rd Prize Ticket Number 14223  F Lorey 

The Wonder of Living Parent Night 
 

Reminder about  our upcoming family night which is the final evening in The Wonder of Living Family Enrichment Pro-
gram which has been introduced at Our Lady’s Primary School this year. The aim of the program has been to assist 
helping our students in Years 3-6 begin to learn about important topics that comprise Health Education. 
 

The upcoming evening is for Year 5 and 6 students and their parents. It will be held on Wednesday 14th September at 
7:00 p.m. in our school auditorium. The meeting will run for approximately 75 minutes. 
 
The Wonder of Living is an Australian made DVD series for students in primary and early secondary schools. The series 
offers values-based sexuality and relationships education and is recommended by Catholic Education Melbourne. The 
program will be presented by Open Doors, an ecumenical Christian organisation based in Ringwood. Open Doors has an 
excellent reputation for its sensitive, and engaging presentation of this program in schools. 
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